
 July 2012’ 

PRAISE GOD WITH US 

 
For another successful aca-

demic year that has passed 

and a new one that has begun. 

 

For His grace on the three 

new children. 

 

For His Providence and  

blessing that are new everyday. 

PLEASE PRAY WITH US 
 

For sponsorship for Ananth, 

Joyson and Yermi 

 

For  Teresa’s marriage  

preparations.  

 

For the continued health and 

safety of all at Mizpah. 

 
 

MIZPAH HOME 

 

53A/1, Kandal Road, Post Box 

No.77, Ootacamund - 643 001  

The Nilgiris, Tamilnadu, India. 

Tel : +91 423 2447362 

Mobile : + 91 9443359221 

Email : mizpahhome@gmail.com 

 

MIZPAH is a registered Charitable 

Trust, recognized by the Director-

ate of Social Welfare, Department 

of Tamilnadu Government and 

also approved by the Government 

of India Ministry of Home Affairs. 

 

http://www.charitygiving.co.uk/

donate/mizpahome/ 

Our dear friends, 

 

Joyful greetings in Him who loved us, gave himself for us and has made us 

‘more than conquerors’. We trust you feel this way too. 

 

The new academic year is well on 

its way now. Each of our children 

have moved into new and higher 

classes. Chaitan, Sampresh and 

Kiruthika – who appeared for their 

Class X board examinations have 

passed with good grades. While 

Sam and Chaitan have left Mizpah 

to continue their studies from 

home, Kiruthika continues Class 

XI with the other girls here at  

Mizpah. The children are happy 

and well, bringing much cheer to the Home. 

 

We have had three new children join 

us. Ananth in Class VIII, Yermie in 

Class IV and Joyson her brother in 

Class II. Ananth is from Salem in 

Tamilnadu, while Yermie and Joyson 

are from Dimapur in Nagaland. All 

three children have settled in well 

and already feel at home with us. 

 

 

The months of June and July are normally very wet. Our struggle during 

wet seasons in the past have been getting school uniforms cleaned and dry 

– ready for use the next day. We are deeply thankful to the Toowoomba 

team for helping us install heavy duty washing machines which now make 

this challenge truly a thing of the past! 

Your continued interest, prayer and support encourages us to keep pressing 

on to the mark of the high calling we have in Christ Jesus. God bless and 

be with you too, making your life count for Him daily. 

Every blessing in Christ be yours, 
 

 

 

 


